
Kia ora e te whanau o te kura o Aorangi,

We currently serve approximately 40 ākonga every morning at breakfast, which we love doing.
It gives the ākonga a chance to have a korero with others around a table and have full tummies
ready to start learning. As the colder months roll in this will increase. We are needing donations
of drinking chocolate or milo as the school can not sustain the supply of it over the year. 

School Parking, Drop Offs and Pick Ups!!
Please, absolutely NO U-turns or 3-point-turns directly in front of the school.
The main carpark is NOT a drop off zone. This area is for staff and visitors 
(including whanau) who are parked longer than 30 minutes.
The carparks are out of bounds for students at all times.
The carpark by the large bins is NOT for whanau or a drop off area, it is staff only.
Do not stop in the disabled drop off zone. 
NO double parking or parking on yellow lines.

Uniforms!!
Aorangi Primary School has a compulsory uniform. Over the past couple of weeks, I have
noticed students coming to school in incorrect items of clothing. Please make sure you contact
Anna in the office to organise correct school uniform items. 
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Congratulations to our Ice-cream with the Principal winners.

Reminders:
Just a couple of reminders so we are all starting the year on the same page.

Assembly is on Friday 28th March at 2.20pm. Come along and join in. Certificates will be
handed out, and waiata will be sung.
Classrooms open at 8.30am, Breakfast Club starts at 8am and school starts at 8.55am.
Please do not have your children at school before 8am unless the school has had prior
notification.
Remember, school finishes at 3.00pm. Gates open at 2.50pm to collect your tamariki.
Please try not to collect your tamariki any earlier.
TOD 4th April - school will be closed on this day

STUDENT LEADERSSTUDENT LEADERSSTUDENT LEADERS

Miya-Leigh (Rm 4), Hiva (Rm 5) and 
Azahliah (Rm 10)

Whaea Billie

Yesterday our Senior Student Leaders headed off to the GRIP Leadership Conference. GRIP
Leadership is driven by values. These values are:
GENEROSITY: Willingness to use what you have been given (time and resources) on behalf of
those you seek to influence.
RESPONSIBILITY: We all have a responsibility to develop what we have and help others to live
well.
INTEGRITY: A commitment to truth and honesty in dealings.
PEOPLE: Every human being is of great significance, and has a purpose to fulfil.
By attending this leadership conference, our student leaders will be able to take what they now
know about leadership and apply this organising student events in our school.





IMPORTANT DATES

Keep an eye on our calendar for more events and any date changes.

28th March Assembly (starts at 2.20pm)
4th  April Teacher Only Day NO SCHOOL
11th April Last Day of Term 1

Assembly is every second week on Friday’s at 2.20pm (week 5, 7, 9, 11)
Newsletters are every second (even) week (week 2, 4, 6, 8, 10)
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